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¡J] EDITORIAL SERVICES, PIER 5, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIF. 94111

December 8, 1971

Mrs. Laura Gilpin
U09 Garni no Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mrs. Gilpin:

When I was in Santa Fe a couple of months ago, I had the pleasure 
of visiting with you and duscussing the projected Sunset pictorial 
on the Southwest. Many of the questions that were unresolved then 
have been solved and I am under way on the final stages of the book.

I would like to order a reproduction-quality print of your aerial 
of Fort Union. Since it might be reproduced in the book as a spread, 
I suppose an llxl U would be preferable to an 8x10. Please bill for 
printing costs, if that is your custom. Reproduction fee would 
be ASMP.

You mentioned that you were going to Taos to do some photographing. 
Did you come up with any unusual prints, that would be of general 
interest? If so, I would certainly like to see contacts or proof 
prints, whichever you prefer.

I will look forward to hearing from you.
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